

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962

email: mayor@appleton.org

November 1, 2013

Members of the Common Council:

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the November 6 Common Council meeting:

BOARD OF HEALTH

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the expired term of Daniel Densow:

SCOTT J. NICKEL Remainder of 2-year term to expire April 2014

Appleton resident Scott Nickel is Co-owner and Funeral Director with Brettschneider Trettin-Nickel Funeral Chapel in Appleton. Prior to his partnership/directorship with Brettschneider Trettin-Nickel Funeral Chapel, Scott worked as Funeral Director at Kessler Funeral Home (2004-2006), Wichmann Funeral Homes (2001-2004) and Valley Funeral Home (1999-2001 & 2006-2011).

Mr. Nickel earned an Associates degree in Science from UW-Fond du Lac and an Associates degree in Applied Science from Worsham College of Mortuary. Scott holds a Funeral Director's License, Life Insurance License and is an Agent for Burial Agreements in Wisconsin.

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation.

Sincerely,

M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton